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Dear Mr. Gabor: 

This is to further to your request of November 27, 2015 made under the Access to 
Information Act (ATIA) for the following information: 

"All records, created and/or dated between June 15, 2015 and the present Nov 27, 
2015, relating to the email sent by Captain Stephen Colman to Transport 
Canada staff on or around June 16, 2015, including but not limited to all 
correspondence (internal and external) where reference is made directly or 

- indirectly to Cpt. Colman's email and/or the issues raised in his email." 

Unfortunately we are unable to proceed further with the processing of your request 
for records pertaining to Cpt. Colman as consent for disclosure was not included. In the 
event that consent is not available or obtained should information exist it would be 
exempted from disclosure pursuant to section 19(1) of the ATIA. If you have not 
responded within 30 days from the date of the mailing of this letter, we will consider 
that you have abandoned your request. 

Should you have any questions, you may contact William Simmering at 613-998-4729 or 
via e-mail at william.simmering@tc.gc.ca . Please quote our file number listed above in 
all correspondence relating to this request. 

Yours sincerely, 

Blair Isaac 
Chief, Access to Information and Privacy 

Lelffiruf 




